

I have been a member of SENTAC since I finished my fellowship training in Pittsburgh in 1985. The SENTAC meeting has always been my favorite meeting. I look forward to renewing old friendships and making new friends every year at the annual meeting.

The meeting is not too large nor too intense as some of our other meetings can be. I enjoy bringing medical students and residents to present for their first time at SENTAC as it is relatively benign venue.

I also enjoy the inter-disciplinary parts of the meeting. I always learn a lot and, as a bonus, get to visit parts of the country which I would not otherwise see.

A. J. Hotaling, M.D. (2011 SENTAC President)

Loyola University Medical Center Stritch School of Medicne Maywood, Illinois